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School 

 

 

Well done to everyone for their hard work 
this half term. Both pupils and staff have 

worked extremely hard.  
I hope you all enjoy a well-earned break and 

come back on 19th February feeling ready, 
refreshed, enthusiastic and motivated. 

 
The topic for the new half term will be  

‘Our Local Area’  
I will send out a curriculum overview and 
knowledge organisers when we return to 

school. 

Bikeability 
On Tuesday 20th February the juniors 
will be taking part in bikeability run by 
West Lancs Sports Partnership. They 
will need to bring in their bike and 
helmets and wear their PE kits. Please 
also ensure they have a waterproof coat 
in case of rain. 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
. 

12th – 16th February Half Term 
20th February – Bikeability KS2 only 
20th February – Friends of Haskayne School Meeting 3.15pm 
7th March – World Book Day 
10th March – Mothering Sunday Service in St Thomas’ Church 11am 
20th March – School Eucharist 2.15pm. All are welcome to join the children. 
22nd March – Easter Activities 3.30pm –Details to follow 
27th March – 3.30pm – 5pm Disco Night – Details to follow 

29th March – 12th April Easter Holidays 
6th May Bank Holiday 

27th - 31st May Half Term 
3rd June – Inset Day 

13th June – KS2 trip to Liverpool Empire to see Awful Auntie 
5th July – Summer Fair 
22nd July - Finish for the summer holidays 

 

Reading – Please do try and keep up with 
your reading over half term, even five 
minutes every day, every little helps. 
Don’t forget, if you would like to be a 
Reading Champion, please come into school 
and let me know. 
 

Movie Night 
Movie Night was a great success. We watched Orion 
and the Dark. All the children had a great time. A big 
thank to Sarah who cooked the hot dogs and thank 
you to Mark for providing the food. 
 

 

Star of the week 
This week we have awarded  
Star of the Week Award to 

 Allan & Ashley 
Well done!   

 
Haskayne Standard this week 

 
Kaitlyn & Mason 

 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Local Walk 28th February 
I would like to include all children but would like 
parents of Nursery children to come and support if 
they can. Children will need to wear suitable footwear 
and clothing for the walk. 
 


